
The Franchise License Renewal Working Group of the 
Five Town Cable Advisory Committee  

will be meeting October 7th, 1:00 PM at the 

Lenox Town Hall Auditorium  
6 Walker Street, Lenox 

COVID-19 regulations will be observed 

 

Agenda 
Continue the review of current License, 

 ascertainment of needs, and changes in renewal. 
Confirm next meeting date and time. 

Adjourn 
 

For further information contact Linda Miller, Chairman: 
LZMiller-5TownCAC@roadrunner.com  
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